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The new taxes are only going to hurt all Oregonians, especially the poor, working 

class and middle class.  Current gas prices are very high and are going to go higher, 

compared to the rest of the nation (excluding the west coast).  You say you want to 

help Oregonians, but you are destroying us.  From Eugene to Portland is a disgrace 

to the nation, problem is Oregon Politicians only care about, mostly Portland.  The 

rest of Oregon get nothing out of these increased taxes, how much more do our 

taxes need to support the failing MAX system. Companies are leaving Portland, loss 

of tax revenue, buildings sitting empty (major losses of value); due to crime, 

homelessness, drug use, and the list goes on and on.  It is time for Oregonians to 

stand up against the insanity of extremely poor decision making, that is destroying 

one of the top 10 beautiful states in the nation. Lets stop the major fraud, waste and 

abuse, allowing Oregonians to prosper, instead of beating us down constantly.       


